

---

**From:** Larry Visoski [REDACTED] >  
**Sent:** Tuesday, December 27, 2016 2:00 PM  
**To:** jeffrey E.  
**Subject:** Re:

I think best to wait until we return from Paris,, I agree,. Less chance for causing our own pressurization issue on a crossing,

Schedule received, thx

Since Dave wanted off till Friday, is it OK to use Chip for Thursday trip, and then use Dave Jan 4th for the rest of the month?

Pls Advise?

=br>

Thx

Larry

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 27, 2016, at 8:46 AM, jeffrey E. <jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> > wrote:

or should we wait until i return from paris. so no screwups

--

&nbs=; please note

The information contained in this communication is confidential, may be attorney-client privileged, may constitute inside information, and is intended only for the use of the addressee= It is the property of JEE

Unauthorized use, disclosure or copying of this communication or any part thereof is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by return e-mail or by e-mail to jeevacation@gmail.com <mailto:jeevacation@gmail.com> , and destroy this communication and all copies thereof, including all attachments= copyright -all rights reserved

=